
Town Board of the Town of Mexico 
Minutes of the Fire Department Contract Public Hearing  

Held November 9, 2023 at the Town Hall commencing at 7:00 P.M. 
 

 
Present:  Russell Partrick, Deputy Supervisor 

Judy Greenway, Councilor 
Cindy Robert, Councilor 
John Sharkey, Councilor  
Nicole Wild, Town Clerk 

Absent:  Eric Behling, Supervisor  
 
   And 4 audience members. 
 

 
The public hearing was opened at 7:04 p.m. 
 
Comments from the public were: Representatives from the Fire Department would like to 

sit down with the Budget Officer before the 2025 budget is established to discuss upcoming 
expenses that the Fire Department in incur related to equipment. FD Representatives said they 
field approximately 600 calls per year and that the Firemen’s Field Days do well as a fundraiser 
but overall fundraising is dropping. 

 
The hearing was closed at 7:10 p.m. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Nicole Wild 
Town Clerk 
 


